
 

FROM THE PRINCIPAL 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

Where did term 2 go? It seems hard to believe we are now into week 10 of this term. 

This week is a particularly busy one with parent/teacher meetings happening. Thank 

you to those who have made an appointment with your child’s teacher. These meetings 

are a great way to build understanding of how your child is going and what the foci will be 

for the rest of the year. If you have been unable to secure an appointment please don’t 

hesitate to make contact with your child’s teacher to see if something can be arranged for 

early in term 3.  

 

Last week the Westbury Wonderers (aka Lillee, Jorja, Alfie, Gemma, Cherry and Jessie) 

represented Westbury at the annual Readers’ Cup competition. Our team did very well 

with consistent results across all three aspects of the competition. They finished a close 

7th out of 14 teams. The night is always a great night of entertainment to see how the 

students have interpreted the stories they have read and then create a piece to share. 

There are always plays but some schools used video, others dance and song. The variety 

is only limited by imagination. A wonderful night and one our girls can be proud of.  

 

Coinciding with parent/teacher meetings is the annual Book Fair. This is a great 

opportunity for students and parents to buy some very reasonably priced books. Great 

for buying early Christmas presents. It also doubles as a fund raiser where the money 

raised is used to buy books for the Library. Last year we raised $640 for new books. 

Many thanks to all the parents who help out with the Book Fair, especially Jess Marston 

and Tenille Rosevear.  

 

On October 25th we will be holding a very special event. This year we celebrate 180 

years of education in Westbury to be known as Westbury180. We will celebrate by 

holding an Open Afternoon followed by a school fair. Planning is well underway by a very 

enthusiastic organising committee. There will be more detail in term 3 and helpers will be 

sought to support the fair. There are plans for stalls and entertainment but also much 

more.  

 

I would like to wish everyone a happy and safe holiday. Students will return to school 

on Tuesday July 23. I will be enjoying 3 weeks of Long Service Leave at the start of term 

and will be back at school on August 12. I look forward to seeing everyone then. 

 

Kind regards 

Chris Brown 

 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

Monday 1 - Friday 5 July  

-  Book Fair - Open Learning  

 Room 

Tuesday 23 July 

-  First day of Term 3 

Saturday 3 August 

- Music Trivia Quiz @ Westbury 

 RSL 6:30pm 

 

2019 STUDENT FREE DAYS 
 

Monday 22 July 

-  Professional Learning Day  

Friday 1 November 

- Professional Learning Day  
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Woolworths Earn & 

Learn Stickers 

Our total of stickers we 

collected was:  

26,726 

Well done to everyone who 

collected and contributed 

stickers!  We will soon be able 

to convert our points into 

some awesome new 

equipment for our school! 



The staff, students and wider Westbury community wish the 

following students a very Happy Birthday over the school 

holidays: 

      Liliana Q.    Charlotte B 

      Oscar W.     George J.    

      Ethan Y.     Jack J. 

 

 

 
 

The following “Hot Lunch Specials” will be available to 

order for the first week of Term 3. 

 Chicken Tender Strips     $1.00 each   

(Mayonnaise as a dipping sauce on request) 

 Bolognaise Pasta         $3.00 

 4” Garlic Bread         $1.00 

 Corn on the Cob         $1.00 each 

 

If you would like to order one of these specials, please make 

sure your order is in an envelope with the correct money and 

returned to the office. 

All regular hot lunch items will still be available and can be ordered 

as normal up until 3:oopm Wednesdays.

                LEVY PAYMENTS   
             ARE NOW OVERDUE 

  
If you have not yet paid your levies or would like to 

discuss payment options,  please contact Fiona Curtis, 

School Business Manager, on 63 93 1373 or call into 

the School Office. 

 

 

 

There are still just  boxes left to sell!  

 
 

 

 

If you think you could sell some Freddo’s over the 

holidays, please see the office to pick up a box.   

Your help is greatly appreciated. 

Please return all money and any unsold 

chocolates to the office as soon as 

possible.  Thank you. 

 

 

 
 

    

Kenzie P.   P-1  
Kenzie is a kind and caring student who is always 

enthusiastic about learning. She always displays 

thoughtfulness towards her class mates and 

consistently sets a good example to others. 

May 

 

Congratulations to the following student who received a 

Certificate at our last Assembly. Apologies to Mason as his 

name wasn’t included in our previous Newsletter Merit 

recipients.. 

        KINDER    Mason Z. 

    
 

40 x green chairs for sale  
 

$5 each 
 

       See Fiona Curtis in office. 

 FOR SALE 

Pine Cones:  $10 large bag  ($5 small bag) 

Sheep Poo:  $5 small bag 

 Orders can be left at the school office. 

Westbury Primary School students are selling 

pine cones & sheep poo as a fundraiser for 

their grade 5/6 Canberra camp.   



Book Fair – This Week! 

The Scholastic Book Fair began yesterday and will conclude on Friday. 

For the remainder of the Book Fair, we will be open at the following times: 

 Wednesday 3rd  – after school from 3pm-5pm  

 Thursday 4th    – Lunchtime 

 Friday 5th      – before school from 8.30am-9.00am, Early Learning session, 

            Recess time. 

All purchases at the Book Fair benefit our school by giving us a percentage of 

the sales to spend on new books for our library.  Sales are cash only. 

A big thank you to our volunteers; Nicci Lockhart, Martha McQueen, Whitney 

Brewer, Eva Moran, Stacey Tweedale and Amanda Taylor. 

Just a reminder for parent-teacher interview times:   

We welcome sensible browsing if families are intending to purchase items from 

the Book Fair, but it is not a play area or child-minding space. 

Book Fair Voucher Winners are reminded to come in and spend their $10. 

Two $5 vouchers will also be drawn during Early Learning this Friday (to be used 

that day).   

If you missed a Book Fair Brochure there are spare copies in the office foyer. 

Book Fair Volunteer Co-ordinators;      

Tenille Rosevear and Jessica Marston (phone 0439315369) 

Located in the lost 

property basket 

Located at the 

office 

Located in the lost 

property basket 

These items are waiting to 

be reunited with their 

owners! 

If you recognise something that is 

yours, can you please collect it 

from either the lost property 

basket (outside Kinder/near 

noticeboard) or from the office. 

All items will either be donated or 

disposed of at the end of term if 

they aren’t collected. 



CONTACT DETAILS 

Taylor Street Westbury Tas 7303  

Phone: 03 6393 1373 

Email: westbury.primary@education.tas.gov.au 

Web:  https://westburyprimary.education.tas.edu.au/SitePages/

mailto:westbury.primary@education.tas.gov.au
https://westburyprimary.education.tas.edu.au/SitePages/Home.aspx

